
Town of Princeton 

Town Plan Implementation Committee 

April 15, 2009  

 

The meeting was called to order at 7:15 PM.  Present were members Leslie Fanger, Michael 

Latka, and Anne Littlefield.  Henry Beth was not present. 

 

Minutes 

 

The minutes of the February 23, 2009 and March 18, 2009 meetings were unanimously approved 

as written.  Anne agreed to forward them to the Town Clerk. 

  

Planning Board By-Law Status 

 

The Committee reviewed the current version of the Accessory Apartment By-Law which is 

scheduled to be brought to Town Meeting in May and Michael’s email to the Planning Board 

summarizing our suggestions.   

 

The Committee adjourned temporarily at 7:30 PM in order to attend the Planning Board’s Public 

Hearing on the By-Law. 

 

The Committee reconvened at 9:05 PM after the Hearing.  It was agreed that the Hearing had 

provided the Planning Board with useful input on the proposed By-Law and that all of our 

concerns were raised either by a Committee member or other Hearing attendees.  Michael will 

informally contact Mark Canfield to offer any other help the Board needs to prepare for the Town 

Meeting presentation. 

 

Next Meeting 

 

The next meeting is scheduled for May 18, 2009 at 7 pm in the Town Hall Annex. The agenda 

will include a review of the Committee’s plans for the next 3 to 6 months. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 9:25 PM.  

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

 

Anne Littlefield 

 


